Bardmoor North Property Owners Association
Board of Directors Meeting Minutes

Meeting was called to order by President Ashley Malone on April 20, 2022, at 6:33pm

Proof of Meeting posted in the community and with the BNPOA signage on July 17, 2022.
Quorum established, Stephanie, Ivette, Cindi, and Matt were present. Phil did not attend.
Annual Meeting minutes of February 8", 2022, were approved. Motion by Ivette, seconded by
Ashley.

NEW BUSINESS:

The Board discussed the circumstances involving the installation of a Traffic Light at the
entrance of Bardmoor North. The manager shared questions that the Traffic Dept of Pinellas
County. The Board decided to table this until school starts.

There were no community events discussed.

OLD BUSINESS:

The insurance renewal had been completed.

HOMEOWNER COMMENTS: None

Motion to Adjourn at 7:02 pm.

Minutes prepared by: Gloria Reed, LCAM
Approved: '%@ Lorz



